
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY 
POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 

ADMINISTRATIVE MINUTES JUNE 28, 2022 
 
 
 

The Board of Education Policy Committee met at 3:00 p.m. on the above date virtually.  Board 
members present were Gloria Dent, Chair; Joanna Tobin, Board President; and Bunmi Omisore.  
Staff members present were Jeanette Ortiz, Legislative and Policy Counsel; Grace Fielhauer, 
Legislative and Policy Specialist; Bob Mosier, Chief Communications Officer; Walt Federowicz, 
Internal Audit; and Jackie Money, Associate Assistant to the Board.   
 
Review and Approval of Minutes:  Mrs. Dent opened the meeting with approval of the minutes 
from the May 31, 2022, Committee meeting.  The minutes were approved by consensus.  

 
Closeout:  Ms. Ortiz gave a brief overview of the policies that were updated in the 2021-2022 
school year.  Ms. Ortiz will solicit feedback from senior staff regarding policies and regulations 
that need to be reviewed during the 2022-2023 school year.  Likewise, Mrs. Dent will solicit 
feedback from Board members on policies that should be reviewed.  Once Ms. Ortiz and Mrs. 
Dent receive priorities and recommendations, they will compile a list of policies that the 
committee will then review during the 2022-2023 school year.  This has been standard practice 
in the past and Ms. Dent would like to keep it the same.   
 
Good of the Order:  Mrs. Dent indicated that she would like to keep the meeting dates the same 
for the 2022-2023 school year.  
 
Adjourn:  3:25PM  


